
MESSAGE FROM THE ICAC TO THE 
COUNCIL & MEMBERS OF ICAEC 

 

 
 
While we are relieved that the impact of the Hurricane 
on Antigua was not as significant, we are deeply 
saddened by the trail of devastation it has left on 
Barbuda and other neighbouring islands. 
 
The ICAC empathizes with the people of Barbuda, in 
particular, who have experienced personal loss and 
devastation to their island home.  
 
The ICAC affirms its commitment to assist in any way 
possible the people of Antigua & Barbuda during the 
recovery and restoration process. 
 
                                                                                                                                

We cannot choose our external circumstances, but we can always choose 
how to respond to them. - Epictetus 

 


